NSC Member Meeting

Thursday, 2.23.2023 / Nate's Oyster Bar; Slocomb

Agenda

1. Call to Order - Bill Stockton
2. Opening Prayer - Jeff Ross
3. Minutes from last meeting - Secretary Sandy Ostrowski was not
present, but all read the minutes in the newsletter
4. Treasurer’'s Report - Linda Barfield
a. Received
i.  $20 in memberships
b. Paid out
i.  $253.95 for website domain name and hosting for two (2)
years; payment made to Elizabeth Wyse
ii. $154.23 clock gift for the Reeds
iii.  $114.00 to Bill for printing of flyers.
c. Current checking account balance is $1,624.73.
d. Linda Bates made a motion to accept the treasurer’s report and
was seconded by Ken Barfield.
5. Introduction of new members - Pam Stockton
a. We welcomed Tim and Aly Tuttle who shared a bit about their cars
... 1963 Nova, 1932 Ford Roadster, and a 1966 Falcon.
b. We also welcomed Edwin and Chrissy Santiago who were not in
attendance.

Old Business

1. Taylor Car Show
a. Bill shared that he will purchase 40 plaques and necessary
trophies for the Taylor show.
b. Discussion about a new sound system was brought up; looking for
anyone who has one we could use for the Taylor Show.
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c. 50/50 raffle will benefit and Taylor Senior Center
d. Volunteers are needed; a sign up sheet was passed around.
i.  50/50 raffle
ii. Tally votes
iii. DJ/ Bill Stockton and Linda Bates have back-up options
iv.  Bill asked all members to help with door prizes
1. Sign up sheet was passed around

New Business

1. Landmark Park Cruise-In on Saturday, May 20
a. Discussion about whether to attend or not was discussed.
i. Some of the objections was the dirt road entering the park,
competing with the Touch-a-Truck event
ii. Linda Bates reminded members if we opt not to participate
NSC may risk handling future shows.
1. At the end of the discussion eight people voted to
attend: Ken and Linda Barfield, Linda Bates, Jeff Taylor,
Ray and Joy Taylor, and Steve and Sandie Lowery.

Upcoming Events: All upcoming shows and cruise-ins are posted on our
website and in the newsletter; one show was added on Saturday, March 18 in
Bonify, FL.

Next meeting: Thursday, March 23 at 5:30 pm (to eat) and 6:30 pm
(meeting) at Nate's in Slocomb

Adjourn: a motion to adjourn was made by Ray Taylor and seconded by Ken
Barfield.

Respectively submitted by:
Elizabeth Wyse for Secretary Sandy Ostrowski
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